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Mr. Michael Kenyon   
Science Teacher 

We are thrilled to invite you to 
come celebrate with us as we 
dedicate a Torah for DHR! This 
will be the first Sefer Torah 
DHR has ever owned. This 
beautiful Torah, saved from 
Kristalnacht, is a precious heir-
loom from the Stern family of 
Lakewood (grandparents of 
DHR 2nd grader Atara Kosow). 
We have numerous sponsorship 
opportunities available in con-
junction with this event and look 
forward to your support and to sharing this simcha with you.  
 

Important Event Dates:  
 

Monday, October 22 & Tuesday, October 23: The 36 hour Sefer 
Torah Campaign - Online & Phone 
 

Sunday, October 28 beginning at 10:30 am at DHR: The Hachnasas 
Sefer Torah Parade & Celebration 
 

For more information about the event or remaining sponsorship oppor-
tunities, visit our website at www.derechhatorah.org or call the office 
at 585-266-2920. 

Mrs. Esther Caro   
Art Teacher 

Shneur Caro 
Chaim Chastain 
Moshe Chastain 
Shoshanna Hirschfeld 
Ahuva Katz 

Ariel Kuyunov 
Mordechai Mammon 
Dovi Shulman 
Malka Shulman 
Rena Sloviter 

Aron Dov Vogel 
Mottel Vogel 
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Tuesday, September 18 - Erev Yom Kippur - No School 

Wednesday, September 19 - Yom Kippur  - No School 

Friday, Sept. 21 - Wednesday, Oct. 3 - Sukkos Break - No School 

Mon., Oct. 8 - Columbus Day - No Busing, 1:00 pm Dismissal for 

afternoon staff training 

 

Menachem Caro, K - Menachem ask me to “please” open his granola 
bar. What wonderful manners! - Mrs. Mammon 
Shoshi Hirschfeld, 1st grade - When I announced it was time to clean 
up, Shoshi not only collected the markers from her own table, she col-
lected markers from all the tables with a huge smile. Wow! - Mrs. 
Mammon 

In Middos Class we started our year with a 
unit titled "The Gift Of Teshuva"!  
We are so excited to be back and are very 
busy learning about the topics of "Selicha and 
Mechila" - apologies and forgiveness. We are 
learning the mechanics of how to apologize 
and forgive others, and why Teshuva is such 
a gift!!  

 

Rabbi Yitzy Shulman  
8th Grade Rebbe  
Middle School Math Teacher 

We are thrilled to welcome the following new faculty members to 
our fabulous staff: 

Rabbi Adam Aranov  
Director of JLab  
DHR's new Judaic Resource Room 

 

As a result of generous grants from Joey 
and Suri Aron, Raymond Lee Oransky 
and Charles and Lori Oransky in 
memory of Joey's grandmother Joann 
Oransky (Yehudis Bas Yaakov Yosef) 
A"H, DHR has dedicated a brand new 
Art classroom on our ground floor. This 

classroom is set up to facilitate a new creative, spacious learning 
environment for art class, and house all of our art supplies in an 
organized and accessible fashion. All of our art classes during the 
upcoming school year and beyond will take place in this new Joann 
Oransky Art Room. Thank you very much to the Aron and Oransky 
families! 

 

As a zechus for a refuah shelayma for Mrs. Sharon Polatoff (Alta 
Shulamis Rochel bas Yeirel), there will Iy”H be a children’s brachos 
party this shabbos at BHH from 4-5pm. 
Ages: toddlers-4th grade boys and girls and 5th-8th grade girls. 
 
All foods served will be free of dairy, nut and fish. 

The Rosh HaYeshiva, Rabbi Menachem Davidowitz, will give his 
annual Aseres Yemai Teshuva Shiur for women on Sunday, Septem-
ber 16th at 36 Sylvan Road. (Front entrance). 8:15 pm Tehillim, 8:35 
pm Shiur. 

 


